
 
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
The Northern Kentucky Water District Board of Commissioners regular meeting 
scheduled for June 27, 2024, is cancelled due to a lack of action items. 
  
Fred A. Macke, Jr. 
Chair 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact Colleen Medert at 
(859) 547-1280.  Thank you.




